The Constructive Companies of the Region Got Familiar with
the Action Plan in 2019

26 December 2018

Governor in Shida Kartli met with the representatives of those design, construction and supervisor
companies who are implementing infrastructural projects in the region. The meeting started with the
discussion of the projects to be implemented in 2018 in the region and the projects financed by the
high mountain settlement development fund. Giorgi Khojevanishvili thanked the participants for their
works and productive collaboration. He also talked about the future plans and introduced the action
plan in 2019 to the companies. According to Governor, important projects have been planned next year
in order the population will be enable to use quality and well-maintained infrastructure.


http://www.tcpdf.org

